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Mid-Year Staff Survey
Young Scholars’ Academy for Discovery and Exploration, New York

Topic: Turning Around Chronically Low-Performing Schools

Practice: Committed Staff

Paying continuous attention to staff opinions can play an important 

role in ensuring long-term commitment to the school. Each year, the 

administration of Young Scholars’ Academy for Discovery and Exploration 

conducts this Mid-Year Staff Survey to obtain feedback about what school 

practices are working well and what additional support would help staff 

further improve their practices. The response to this survey indicates that 

teachers find it extremely empowering to have their opinions taken into 

account. 

Administrators can use this document as a model for conducting a similar 

survey with their own staff, whether or not the school is undergoing 

restructuring.

 This project has been funded at least in part with Federal funds from the U.S. Department of Education under contract number ED-PEP-11-C-0068. 
The content of this publication does not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the U.S. Department of Education nor does mention of trade 
names, commercial products, or organizations imply endorsement by the U.S. Government. 



Mid-Year Staff Survey—Young Scholars’ Academy for Discovery and 
Exploration, New York




